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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Retail pharmacy 

SUPPLIER: BD Medical 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 
SYR POSIF SAL SHRT 10ML BD 480 9142881 04/30/2022 08290306547 38290306547 

BD Medical is voluntarily recalling the above item/lot as BD has become aware that a limited 
number of syringes labeled “Posiflush Experimental Product” and “Not for Human Use” being 
mixed with standard BD Posiflush Pre-Filled Normal Saline Syringes. This recall is to the retail 
pharmacy level. Affected product started shipping June 2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


